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Brandy Butler

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, December 28, 2017 11:10 AM
To: 'psparkman@lawfla.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 12629)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing per phone conversation with ECO/Coston.  Please forward that tariff page directly to Elizabeth Draper 
by e-mail at: 
 

EDraper@PSC.STATE.FL.US  
 
or by U.S. Mail: 
 

Elisabeth Draper 
Supervisor, Division of Economics 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




